
Tiny Treasures 
Transition to School
Kindergarten 2021

- postponed -
Unfortunately due to the NSW Department of Education’s revised COVID-19 safety guidelines, we have 
had to POSTPONE our Tiny Treasures transition to school program for students commencing 
Kindergarten in 2021.

We hope to welcome our 2021 Kinders for school visits in Term 4. We are also exploring ways to connect 
with our Tiny Treasures students and their families through online platforms. 

Updated information will be sent to registered families via email. Please ensure we have your email 
contact details on file.

If you have a child joining us for Kindergarten next year and you haven’t yet 
contacted the school office, please telephone and register your interest today. 


